
 

 

 

 

July 24, 2025 

 
Mr. Chad Ammons 
Ammons and Blackmon 
9695 Stagecoach Comm Park Circle 
Spanish Fort, AL 36527 
 
  
S-21032 – Estates at the Verandas Phase 2 – Inspection for Release of Surety 
 
 
Mr. Ammons, 
 
The above referenced subdivision was inspected on July 24, 2025, for compliance with the 
submitted construction plans, there are no deficiencies at this time.  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (251) 580-1655. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Sharp 
Michael Sharp  
Project Coordinator  
 
Cc:  Josh Newman, P.E. Permit Engineer 
        File 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22251 Palmer Street 

Robertsdale, Al. 36567 

planning@baldwincountyal.gov 

251.580.1655 


